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University Senates Conference

377 Henry Administration Building, MC-348
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March 20, 2012

Professor John C. Martin, Chair Professor Mathew B. Wheeler, Chair
UIS Campus Senate UIUC Senate Executive Committee
Astronomy-Physics Program Dept. of Animal Sciences

HSB 314 368 Animal Sciences Lab MC 630

Professor Philip A. Patston, Chair
UIC Senate Executive Committee

Dept. of Oral Medicine and Diagnostic Sciences
Room 558 DENT MC 838

Re: Enrollment Management (USC OT-275)
Dear Colleagues:

President Hogan transmitted the enclosed document, “Strategic Enrollment Management: The
Path Forward,” with the request that it be shared with the three senates. Also enclosed is the
President’s transmittal letter to me.

A substantial amount of consideration has gone into this document and there have been multiple
revisions to get to this point. The Senates Conference appreciates the time and efforts given by
Chairman Kennedy, President Hogan, Vice President Pierre, and Special Assistant Ghosh.

Please share this document with your senate colleagues and report back with your comments
before the end of the semester.

Sincerely,

Ll

Donald A. Chambers, Chair
University Senates Conference
Enclosures

c: Special Assistant Avijit Ghosh
President Michael Hogan
Chairman Christopher Kennedy
Vice President Christophe Pierre
Members, University Senates Conference
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